
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Welcome to the Month of JUNE! This month, we Celebrate Fathers, our Preschool Graduates and we will also 

Welcome Summer!

What an exciting month we will have!  

Most of our Classroom will be discussing the life cycle of a Butterfly and will be experiencing the process live.

Since we are welcoming summer, Toddler Town Teachers will be planning lots of fun outdoor activities with the 

students. Please dress your child according to the weather and make sure to apply sunblock if needed, since we 

are not allowed to apply it ourselves. 

Also, a friendly reminder that students must wear closed toe shoes, no sandals or flip flops, safety purposes.

Here are some important dates to remember:

June 1st -Stand For Children Day

June 4th- Donut Day

June 6th – World Environment Day

June 10th _ National Yo-Yo Day

June 15th –Fly a Kite Day

June 18th – International Picnic Day

June 20th – FATHER’S DAY

June 21st -FIRST DAY OF SUMMER!!

June 18th-GRADUATION DAY!



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly 
at 5PM. Any time after that, families 
get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before 
dropping off your child. Teachers are 
ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

• TODDLER TOWN DAYCARE TOO will be closing 
early on June 18th 2021 at 3:00 pm for our 
school's drive thru graduation.

• Graduation Drive Thru will be from 4:00 pm-
6:00 pm

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 
month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 
the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 
the other half. Late fees will be applied 
for no payments after the first and also 
to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

Covid-19 Updates!
Teachers get Covid tested Every 

Tuesday Morning!

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have 
any symptoms which include, fever, cough, 

diarrhea, vomiting, shortness of breath, sore 
throat, muscle pain, green mucous, loss of 
taste or smell and if you have left the USA 
or have travelled to a HOT ZONE you can 

NOT enter the school.



Hello Families!

We had such a great month of learning and excitement! We studied new words, subtraction, and different 

kinds of environments. We also worked on creating our favorite kind of environment using a shoe box and 

different kinds of animal pictures. We also had a very exciting announcement that our newest Koalas member 

will be a GIRL! So, she will be here on October 31st, and we are very excited about the baby!

June is going to be a very busy and exciting month! We will be learning about different kinds of careers, 

cultures, and summer! For the week of graduation, you will receive a spirit week flyer. We will have a fun filled 

week celebrating our time here at Toddler Town.

Gradation Students,

Our graduation will be on Friday, June 18, 2021, from 4:00 pm-6:00 pm. Your child will need to be picked up 

by 3:00 pm. I have passed out a flyer to all parents with information about what the day will consist of and 

where to order graduation outfits. If you have any questions or concerns, please see me or Mr. Robert and 

we will be happy to help.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at 

Ext 27

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan

mailto:megan@toddlertownchicago.com


Happy June, everyone!  To recap our month of 

May we reviewed our alphabet with different 

activities as well as alphabet games.  We also 

began our opposites and positions by 

reviewing the concepts of more/less and 

big/little. 

For the month of June, we will continue to 

review our opposites and positions by 

discussing on/off, inside/outside, and 

short/long. We will also celebrate summer by 

making special summer projects using natural 

materials and Father’s Day by making a gift for 

our father figures.  We will enjoy gross motor 

play outdoors as the weather becomes 

warmer.  It should be a great month!  

Ms. Taga

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me 

an e-mail at: taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26

mailto:taga@toddlertownchicago.com,%20ext


What a magnificent month of May it have been! 

We celebrated Mother’s Day and We had such a 

great time! The Explorers classroom entered the 

RAINFOREST and Oh the things we saw and heard. 

To recap this month, the Explorers learned about 

Germination of Seed, Life Cycle of Beans, and 

Flowers. We are also working on recognize the 

Letter of the month which was the Letter “S’ and 

spelling and writing students names.

We will be entering Summer in June, so we will be 
working on summer art projects and enjoying 
some fun science projects. We will continue 

working on the letter “S’ and numbers 6 and 7. We 
will also talk about dads and create Father’s Day 
gifts for our fathers. The weather will be hot, and 
we will be enjoying more of the outdoors, so put 
sunscreen on your child before coming to school. 
Also, be sure to update your child’s cubbies with 

the appropriate weather attire. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 

773-622-9733 Ext 25 or via email at: 

cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello families!

June is Finally here! Our kiddos and I cannot wait for summer! May was full of 

excitement and entertainment! For May, our kiddos had new challenges and new 

goals. One of the most incredible things our kiddos learned was the process of a 

plant! Our children had the opportunity to plant their seeds and water them as we 

watched our plants grow! Another exciting thing was seeing our kiddos getting 

better and better at writing their name! 

For June, we will be focusing on the letter D! We will start working more on writing 

and recognizing numbers 1 to 5! 

We can’t wait for this month to start! 

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

We had an excellent month of May. We went over a 

lot of activities based on our colors. The colors that 

we mostly went over were pink, purple and blue. 

We also learned our letter “A” and recognized our 

five senses doing fun activities. We also enjoyed the 

outdoors a lot more this month.

In the month of June, we will once again go over 

colors, but this time we will go over more of the 

color: while we do fun and educational activities. We 

will have more sensory activities based on sensory 

experience with animals that live in the ocean, 

therefore children will gain more knowledge on what 

animals live in the ocean.

To be finalized I wanted to give you a friendly 

reminder that the summer heat is approaching, and 

we would appreciate it if you can please send your 

child with appropriate clothing for the summer 

weather

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima and Ms. Yaritza

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima 

at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yaritza at: Yaritza@toddlertownchicago.com

mailto:fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

